
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool 

Newsletter Friday 5 May 2023 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

We have been busy learning about 

woodland animals. We certainly 

enjoyed making hedgehogs out of clay 

and creating our own Gruffalo stories. 

We painted royal crowns and we are 

looking forward to taking part in the 

school coronation parade this 

afternoon.  

We focused on hearing the initial 

sound “s” in words like, soup, sand, 

snowman and sausage!  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch

/cbeebies-phonics-playlist#playlist 

Listen carefully to the pure phonic 

sound of s 

Next week in Cherry 

Class  

We will be learning about 

wild and endangered 

animals and their habitats.  

We will spend time looking 

at fiction and non-fiction 

books. We will look at 

some key concepts of 

print:  

• print has meaning 

• print can have 

different purposes 

• naming different 

parts of a book 

• page sequencing  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Please have a look at 

this website it offers 

lots of activity ideas 

and so much more! 

https://www.bbc.co.u

k/tiny-happy-people 

 

  

   

 

Things to know 

• Bank Holiday – 8 May school closed  

• End of term – Friday 26 May 2023 
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